
19 Fulton Street, STE 307 (212) 571-0489 
New York, NY 10038 hello@selmandesign.com

Dear Todd, 

Thank you for the all your help identifying and securing the  
perfect loft space in the Financial District for my creative design  
firm. Your commitment to negotiate with the landlord on our  
behalf and the effort you displayed to achieve our desired  
outcome is much appreciated. Again, we want to thank you for  
your tireless commitment throughout this process to secure our  
new space at the South Street Seaport. We  really appreciate all 
your assistance in helping us navigate the  commercial leasing 
process in New York City. 

We would recommend you to any of our partners and we look 
forward to working with you on future projects. Thanks again for 
all your hard work. 

Best regards, 

 Johnny Selman, 
Principal and Creative Director, Selman Design 
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